
MONTHLY PROPERTY TEAM REPORT

Property Team Present:
Date:  2021 August----No Meeting held
Meeting Called to Order:

July/August Activities:
● We had a bit of a scare with one of the A/C units in the sanctuary as it

was making some noise and possibly a smell. We had Tobin HVAC  out to
look at it and they could not find anything wrong with it. Since we just
replaced one of the two units the other one could follow. They were new
with the Sanctuary addition.

● The Church Mice have been active keeping the outside weeds pulled and
in general sprucing things up. We did fertilize again and the lawn is
generally pretty good.

● Some odds and ends have been taken care of for the start of preschool.
● I met with the janitorial service to make them aware that preschool was

starting up again and to be ready for the extra traffic in the building.
● I checked into recycling for the Church. Since we are a commercial

account; the only option we have is for a second smaller sized
dumpster(2yd) at a one time cost of $130 and we call in to have it
emptied at a cost of $80 each time. A second dumpster just gives people
more room to dump stuff and it takes up more room outside. I don’t think
we have enough to use that system. The preschool doesn’t have that
much and they shred everything.

Action Items:

Next meeting: Unknown

Fellowship dates for Property are:

Respectfully submitted, 
Brian Last


